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HEAD LOWER SECTION
I am really proud of our school and the 
staff who work extremely hard to make 
learning meaningful, fun and exciting.
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TERM 1 CALENDAR OF EVENTS 2025-2026
DATE EVENT
21ST JULY 2025 BEGINNING OF TERM FOR OCT/NOV CANDIDATES
25TH AUGUST 2025 BEGINNING OF TERM FOR CONTINUING STUDENTS
1ST SEPT - 10TH OCT SCIENCE/ PROJECT WORK
22ND – 26TH OCT SPORTS WEEK
1ST - OCT BRIEFING OF OCT/NOV CANDIDATES
3RD - OCT CAREERS DAY FOR CANDIDATES
09TH OCT UGANDA INDEPENDENCE DAY
13TH – 17TH OCT MID TERM EXAMS
20TH - 25TH OCT HALF TERM BREAK
31ST – OCT PROJECT EXHIBITION & P.T.C (OPEN DAY)
13TH - 14TH NOV TEIK TALENT SHOWCASE
24TH NOV 28TH E.O.T EXAMS BEGIN
5TH DEC 2025 REPORT PICKING DAY AND CLOSURE OF TERM
5TH JAN 2026 B.O.T TWO (2)

THE FINANCE DEPARTMENT

CAMBRIDGE ASSESSMENT
International Education

Dear SISU family,
We would like to thank you for your 
efforts made towards clearing school 
fees on time. However, some have not 

managed to keep up with timelines.

Please note:
• A minimum of 70% of school fees must be 

cleared at the beginning of the term.
• Children whose fees have not been cleared will 

be sent home after 10 days until full school 
fees are cleared.

• Children with any outstanding amount will not 
be allowed to begin the new term.

• If you wish to register your child for transport 
services please do so before the beginning of 
the term as it will help the school plan better 
for them.

• Offices will be open during holidays from 9 am 
to 2 pm.

BANK DETAILS

DFCU Bank
Account Name: 
Scoris International School 
Account 
Number: 02453656725192

 For any further queries: 
 Please contact the Finance Department 
 Happy Holidays!

 Ruth Nuwataho
 School Accountant

We work as a very close team and strive to 
involve parents as much as possible in the 
learning of their children. I am extremely honoured to be the Head 
Lower Section of Scoris International School and as they move to 

the upper section, they have the idea that;
“I believe and I have the confidence to succeed.”

At Scoris International School we aim to provide a broad and balanced 
education for all the children within a happy, stimulating and healthy environment 
and we want each child to achieve the best he or she can. We have excellent 
teachers, office staff and support staff who all work as a very close team as 
we promote the development of excellent relationships between students and 
whole staff team. Our Governing Body plays an essential role in the development 
and success of the school. 

Our school has a strong tradition of celebrating achievements and 
encouraging learners self-esteem. Students voice is an important part of school 
life too and their ideas for improving our school are discussed and acted upon.

We also have a reward system in school annually which promotes positive 
behavior among our students. Learners receive certificates, medals and trophies  
presented in our Prize Giving Ceremony for; academic achievement, Golden 
behavior, hard working leaders of the year, smartness, resilience, reformed 
learners, and so many others. 

Our meals are always served on time with different daily menu where our 
learners have it from the dining as they interact with their peers of different 
classes.

At scoris International School, we have fear for God. Spiritual hour is arranged 
weekly that’s to say ; every Friday. Different spiritual leaders of different religions 
are invited to teach learners as they are grouped according to their faith or 
religions.

Parents out there, Scoris International School is a school for your child to be!
By the time children leave lower and upper section too, they are responsible, 

independent , intelligent young people and we are very proud of them.
We move“TOWARDS GREATER HEIGHTS”

MARY JUDITH AMODING.
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SCORIS Sports International Limited (SCOSIL) is a Company 
based in Uganda. SCOSIL’s core existence is to identify 
and nurture talent, train, scout and provide both local and 
international sports opportunities for proricient athletes.

VISION:
To transform identified talent into elite and professional 
sportsmen/women.

MISSION STATEMENT:
SCOSIL has a committed obligation for talent identification, 
nurturing and development from grassroots to elite and 
professional level in the field of sports.

OBJECTIVE:
• To identify, develop and manage talent within local 

community and educational institutions.
• To provide professional training to the youth.
• To promote excellence, fairness and fun during 

participation in sports activities amony the youth.
• To promote sports for all in Uganda.
• To participate in national, regional and international 

events that share our vision.

Dexta,accompanied by his friends 
recieves The ‘’Sports Award’’

The Music Club honoured the day with 
beautiful presentations.

The World Scholars Participants pose 
for a photo during the Awards Day 
Ceremony.

Amutuhaire Malcom(yr.12) 
accompanied by his mother recieves 
his award under the ‘’Smartest 
Students Award’’.

students posing with their friend as 
she recieved her award.

Some of the invited guests and parents 
at the Awards Day Ceremony.

Our student KAVUGHO ANGUEZU 
ELYSEE(left) during her internship
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The school’s Volley Ball Team poses with 
a trophy after emerging 2nd Runner’s 
Up in the ISSA League Competitions 2025

Sports

Dear Parent / Guardian,
As we close Term III of the Academic Year 2024/2025, 
it’s a momentous occasion to reflect on the remarkable 
journey our students have undertaken. At Scoris 

International School, we pride ourselves on nurturing well-
rounded individuals who excel not only academically but also in 
discipline and other social values.

Throughout the entire academic year, our Cambridge General 
Certificate of Education (Yr. 11, Yr. 12 and Yr. 13) programs have 
been a great foundation for our students’ successful academic 
life, challenging them to push beyond their boundaries. The 
dedication and hard work exhibited by our students have been 
truly commendable. From mastering complex mathematical 
concepts to acing humanities and sciences, our students have 
consistently demonstrated a thirst for knowledge and a passion 
for learning.
Discipline and Character Development

At Scoris International School, we believe that discipline is 
the backbone of success. Our students have shown exemplary 
behavior, adhering to the school’s core values of respect, 
responsibility, and resilience. Through various co-curricular 
activities, our students have developed essential life skills, 
including leadership, teamwork, and problem-solving.
Social Values and Community Engagement

Our school community is built on the pillars of empathy, 
kindness, and inclusivity. Students have actively participated 
in community service initiatives, fostering a sense of social 

responsibility and 
compassion. By 
engaging with 
local organizations 
and participating 
in charity events, 
our students have 
developed a deeper 
understanding of their role in 
society and the importance of giving back.
Looking Ahead

As we head for the summer holiday, we encourage our 
students to maintain their momentum, setting new goals 
and striving for excellence in all aspects of school life. We are 
confident that our students will continue to shine, demonstrating 
the values of a true Scoris International School student: confident, 
caring, innovative, and reflective thinkers who are open-minded, 
knowledgeable, inquisitive, and morally upright.

In conclusion therefore, we extend our heartfelt appreciation 
for your tireless efforts and unwavering support. Together, we 
are shaping the leaders of tomorrow, and we look forward to 
witnessing the incredible achievements that Term I come the 
Academic Year 2025 / 2026 will bring.

Best regards

Tr. Andrew Muwangi 
Head Upper Section

MESSAGE FROM THE   

HEAD UPPER SECTION

Graduation

Some of our GCE Graduants 
posing for a photo

Some of our IGCSE graduants pose for 
a photo at our new school premises
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One o the ISSA League officials 
handing over the trophy to the 
student representative

The girl’s Volley Ball Team 
participating in the ISSA 
Leaguen competitions 2025

SCORIS INTERNATIONAL 
SCHOOL UGANDA 
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Dear Parent/Guardians

We have come to the end 0f yet another exciting 
term and academic year 2024/2025.

I cannot thank all our stakeholders enough 
and individually, for the continuous support and 

words of encouragement.
Term III has been very productive and engaging to the 

teachers and the learners both in academic and co-curricular 
activities.

Reflecting on the past two months, we have had a number 
of exciting activities with great success.

In the field of academics, our May/June candidates have 
been able to complete their IGCSE and GCE exams for year 11 
and 13 respectively. 

We have sat 67 learners for the International General 
Certificate of Secondary Education (IGCSE) and 42 learners for 
the General Certificate of Education (GCE). Our learners were 
well prepared by the teachers, the exams were administered 
successfully and we look forward to the best results. The 
results for the exams are due on the 19th of August 2025.

End of year exams to our non-candidate learners have been 
administered in addition to the mid-term assesements.  

Our Parent -Teacher Conference were well attended. Bravo 
to all parents and Guardians who attended the PTC for taking 
time to check on the progress of our learners.

The end of term reports shall be ready for collection on the 
20th June 2025. For the parents that missed out on the mid-
term assessment reports, please feel free to ask for them from 
the reception.

We also held our Award Day on the 9th May, 2025 on 
which above 210 were awarded with certificates, medals and 
accolades for their outstanding performance in the different 
aspects of school life. I would like to report that the day 
was colorful, well attended and very successful. We further 
congratulate all the awardees of that day. 

In line with the awards day, I would also like to congratulate 

our girls who took part in the, “My World Video Challenge,” a 
competition organized by the British Council for emerging the 
Global winners. We are yet to receive their medals and prizes 
from the organizers.

Success has also been registered in the area of sports. Scoris 
International School emerged runners up in the International 
Schools Volleyball tournament and we brought the trophy 
home.

We have noted with concern that the boarding learners 
spend a lot of time after school on their gadgets. As a result 
therefore, we have decided to revisit our policy on gadgets 
where learners shall be allowed to access the devices over 
the weekend. I would like to argue all parents and Guardians 
to understand the need to shift from our earlier position and 
work with us to ensure that the learners use their time at 
school profitably.

Lastly, I would like to conclude with exciting news of Scoris 
acquiring a new home. I trust most of you have heard the 
rumors.

Our new home is the Kakungulu Height located in Kibuli 
Block 15 plot 1995 at Kibuli Hill.

The facility is a five storied building that will be able 
to accommodate all the learners without any make shift 
arrangements. 

Following the acquisition of the new facility, management 
has began working with the International Baccalaureate for 
the school to offer the International Baccalaureate Diploma as 
an alternative system to the GCE A’levels.

 I would like to thank our stakeholders for the support 
without which, it would not have achieved this milestone. 

We are looking forward to your continued support.

ZAAKE SIRAJE 
PRINCIPAL

MESSAGE FROM THE 

PRINCIPAL

SCORIS INTERNATIONAL 
SCHOOL UGANDA 

MESSAGE FROM THE 

SCHOOL HEAD OF 
CURRICULUM

We are 
grateful to 
God for the successful 

competition of academic year 2024/2025 
and the Office of Curriculum is proud to reflect on 
the remarkable strides made in our academic journey between 
August. This year has been a testament to our unwavering 
commitment to excellence in teaching and learning, with 
numerous milestones that continue to shape our school’s legacy 
of quality education.

Some of the major highlights of the academic year was the 
successful completion of both internal and May/June external 
examinations (IGCSE & GCE), Annual Spelling Bee, My World 
video challenge, where we emerged global winners, Awards 
Day, and many other activities in various departments.

Of course, this academic year has not been without its 
challenges. We encountered a few cases of indiscipline that 
were swiftly and effectively addressed through a combination 
of school-led disciplinary action and reinforced community 
engagement.

We take this opportunity to emphasize the critical role of 
parents and guardians in supporting the holistic development 
of their children. While the school continues to provide 

Dear parents and guardians,
We would like to congratulate you on the 
completion of another successful year in 
Scoris. We take this moment to express 

our heartfelt gratitude for your unwavering 
support and co-operation. We pray that the 
Almighty grants all the effort to continue to grow 
in our endeavors as the SISU Community.

-We are very much delighted to report that our 
efforts to promote discipline and good behavior 
have shown a great remarkable difference in 
our learners. Learners have displayed a notable 

improvement in their conduct, and we are 
grateful for the co-operation you have 
shown us whenever you are called upon 
to discuss indiscipline issues of the 

learners. We should keep the fire 
burning!

“Aluta continua”(the 
struggle continues) as we 

move into the future, 
we encourage you to 

continue observing 
the discipline of 
your child /children 
and take much 

interest in the peers 
your child is interacting 

with because they also 

have great influence on the child’s discipline. Do 
not stop guiding them. We urge you to take time 
to talk to them, give them a listening ear to their 
concerns and help them to understand the world 
beyond.

-We do believe in your unwavering support 
that our learners shall develop into responsible, 
compassionate and confident individuals. By 
working together, we can empower them to reach 
their full potential and make a positive impact in 
the world.

We have had to review our policy on gadgets, 
especially mobile phones and smart watches. 
Learners are not expected to carry their phones 
and smart watches to school because it has been 
observed and noted that these have largely 
contributed to indiscipline and therefore affected 
the academic progress and orientation of the 
learners.

For the boarding learners, their phones shall 
be kept in school and only given back during the 
weekend to control misuse and mismanagement 
of these gadgets. We encourage learners to keep 
their smart watches at home.

We look forward  to continuing our partnership 
with you in the new year 2025-2026.

With sincere appreciation and best regards,
Bukirwa Amina Kategaya  
HEAD OF PASTORAL DUTIES

academic 
support and 
guidance, it is essential 
that families remain actively 
involved in the lives of their school-going 
children. A united approach between home and 
school lays a stronger foundation for personal responsibility, 
discipline, and academic success.

Young adults leaving Scoris International school this year, we 
wish you the best of luck in all your endeavors and a brilliant 
future full of hope focus and determination to succeed in the 
arena of life.
Blessed and joyous summer holiday.

DOROTHY. A. ASHABA
HEAD OF CURRICULUM

MESSAGE FROM THE   

PASTORAL DESK
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